Meeting of the Board of Directors

Villas de Golf Condominium Association

November 17, 2014
Unapproved Special Membership Meeting
Call to Order: President Kent Ward called the meeting to order at 3:18 pm
Proof of Notice: Leslie Randolph certified the meeting notice had been posted in accordance of the by-laws.

Call the Roll. The roll was called: President Kent Ward, Vice-president Barb Mannette, Treasurer Bob Shafer, Secretary Bernadette Moriarty, Directors Chuck Burris and Tom King. RPM property manager, Leslie Randolph.

Leslie Randolph confirmed a quorum had been reached. 112 votes, either in person or by proxy, had been recorded. Membership voted 104 in favor and 8 against moving $148,000 from the Roofing Reserve Account to the Carport Paint and Replace Account; paying back the Roofing Account at an additional amount of $30,000 for a total of $60,000. The additional funding to the Roofing Account will pay back the transferred monies in 5 years.
Bob Shafer made a motion to ratify the vote of the membership; seconded by Tom King.

All in favor.

Kent Ward made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Tom King. All in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 3:30 pm

